
From: dph.immunizations@ct.gov <noreply@everbridge.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 12:38 PM 
Subject: Update on COVID-19 Vaccine Restitution 
 

 
Please click here to acknowledge receipt of this message  

MARCH 5, 2024 
 
Dear CVP and CVFA providers, 
  
As of today, restitution will no longer be required for COVID-19 vaccines that have 
expired.  The Department is currently assessing next steps for those who have already 
completed the restitution process and additional information will be forthcoming.   If you 
have any questions in the interim, please contact our Immunization Program at 860-
509-7929 or DPH.Immunizations@ct.gov. 
 
 
Kathy Kudish, DVM, MSPH 
Immunization Program Manager and Deputy State Public Health Veterinarian 
CT Department of Public Health 
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